Weekly Message from Fr William for Sunday 6th September 2020

Dear People of St Mary's and online visitors to our parish

Our school opens for all children this Wednesday. Thanks for all you have done and are continuing to do by way of minimising the risk of Coronavirus transmission in the community. It's helped to achieve a full opening of our schools this September. Let's keep this up to maximise the chances of this being sustained throughout the academic year.

Thank you to all who have helped adapt the way we live and operate as a parish to the restrictions of the Coronavirus pandemic, especially for our Sunday celebration of Mass.

The church will be open for individual visits on Saturday 12th September from 10am to 12noon and on Wednesday 2nd September from 10am to 12noon. Please remember to bring face covering.

William

You'll also find last Sunday's message on the website. Happy Sunday God bless you

Sunday 6th September 2020